

## Please Join

## SENATE PRESIDENT PRO TEMPORE TONI G. ATKINS

AND

**ASSEMBLYMEMBERS** 

TODD GLORIA AND DR. SHIRLEY N. WEBER

FOR OUR HOLIDAY OPEN HOUSE WITH LEGISLATIVE UPDATE

PARTNERING WITH

DREAMS FOR CHANGE SAFE
PARKING PROGRAM

TO PROVIDE ITEMS TO OUR COMMUNITY IN NEED

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2018 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM

> 1350 FRONT STREET SAN DIEGO, CA 92101

RSVP: SENATOR.ATKINS@SENATE.CA.GOV OR (619) 645-3133

## WISH LIST:

BLANKETS, SOCKS, NON-PERISHABLE FOODS, SWEATSHIRTS, GLOVES, SCARVES, GIFTS FOR CHILDREN, GAS CARDS, FLASHLIGHTS/HEAD LAMPS, YOGA/JOGGER PANTS, NEW UNDERGARMENTS (FOR ALL SIZES AND AGES), RECHARGE POWER PACKS (FOR CELL PHONES).

BRINGING A DONATION IS NOT A REQUIREMENT TO ATTEND COMPLIMENTARY PARKING IN THE STATE LOT ON UNION STREET BETWEEN A & ASH ST